North Florida CPM Alumni Association, Inc. P. O. Box 6215 Tallahassee, FL 32314

April 2, 2013

National CPM Consortium P. O. Box 270772 San Diego, CA 92198-2776

Dear National CPM Consortium,

On behalf of the North Florida CPM Alumni Association, Inc. please accept this letter of support for the Florida Society of Certified Public Managers, Inc. (FSCPM) to be recognized by the Consortium for utilization of their registered trademark Certified Public Manager. The FSCPM is supported by our membership and is considered invaluable to our areas on-going success.

They provide us with support via the integrated website, membership drives, and educational presentations. We believe that the mission of the FSCPM to support Florida's CPM programs and its graduates is part of the success of both the Center for Public Management and our regional alumni associations. Thus, it is imperative to the continued success of Florida's CPM program that this body be recognized by the consortium.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Pamela E. King, President

North Florida CPM Alumni Association, Inc.